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Kylie Bagley

From: Holly Williams

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 3:51 PM

To: Kevin Mastin

Subject: Fw: File # AL2214: Do not approve minor kennel in residential Woodmoor

 

 

Commissioner Holly Williams 

200 S Cascade, Suite 100 

Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

(719) 520-6411 (office) 

(719) 374-0856 (cell) 

From: Nancy/Ken Walery <knwalery@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 2:11 PM 

To: Holly Williams <HollyWilliams@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: File # AL2214: Do not approve minor kennel in residential Woodmoor  

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 

if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

I can’t believe this is even under consideration! 8 dogs at one residence—regardless of whether they are all owned by 

the homeowner—is excessive and WILL cause complaints, I would hate to be a resident living near this menagerie. The 

sound of dogs barking will travel with the breeze and will create regular noise issues that none of us should have to put 

up with. Few people want to confront a dog owner to complain about that either. Please don’t put us in such a position. 

An owner with 8 dogs requires a LOT more space than the Woodmoor properties provide. They should be buying ranch 

property that has plenty of acreage to separate the dog noise from resident’s so it does not encroach in our peaceful 

enjoyment of our property. Thank you for your consideration. 

Nancy Walery 

Muzzle Loader Way 

Monument  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


